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Fight the lower overflights plan  
 
I, too, am tired of reading all the articles on the National Guard lowering the flight 
corridor for training in the western Maine area but for totally different reasons than Jane 
Ryerson’s (Letter to the Editor Sept. 10, 2009).  
 
I have a son that was born with many disabilities, one of them being a seizure disorder. 
We as a family have tried to give him the best quality of life possible within the 
constraints of his disabilities, as any family would do. We have been quite successful in 
controlling his seizure activity with medications, but if we start having flights at 500 feet 
going over us (which scare him terribly) I’m pretty sure that success rate will end. I don’t 
call that Quality of Life!  
 
I have lived here my entire life too, so I was here in the ‘60s and ‘70s, and I am 
complaining. I don’t feel the flights are necessary and would encourage our Governor, 
Senators and Representatives to fight this.  
 
Terry Howard  
 
Albany Townsnhip 


